
FoH Sponsored Bounce for ipads 26.5.23  🏃󰠁🏰󰝋
Friends of Hartsbourne have organised a Sponsored Bounce to help raise £4K for new ipads as the current ones are very old and need replacing.

The Sponsored bounce will take place on Friday 26th May during the school day with a large bouncy castle in the school hall 🏰.  Unfortunately, we 
are unable to invite parents in for this event but we know the children will have lots of fun and will tell you all about it. Each class will come into the 
hall and be split into groups so there aren't too many children on the bouncy castle at one time. They will have 5 minutes to do as many bounces as 
they can. All children will get a chance to bounce and to support their classmates so it will hopefully be a lot of fun as well as raising much needed 
funds for our school 🕺󰝊󰝋😁🤩😃
Please see the attached poster and sponsorship form for details. If you would like a paper copy of the sponsorship form, you can pick one up from 
the school office.  Yourselves, family and friends can donate via our Go Fund Me page:

https://www.gofundme.com/f/hartsbourne

or of course cash is absolutely fine too!! 💰💷💸. 

Please note, if donating on the Go Fund Me page there is no charge and the school will get 100% of your donation. Go Fund Me do ask if you wish 
to make a tip to go towards their costs and this defaults to 15% but you can change this to any amount including £0 so you do not need to give to 
Go Fund Me if you don't want to.

Please return any cash sponsorship to your child's classroom on Monday 5th June (after half term). 

Any queries, please email Friendsofhartsbourne@gmail.com or speak to your class reps.

Thanks so much for your continued support.

Friends of Hartsbourne 😊



Friday 12th May 2023 – Pearl: maintains focus, stays on task, ignores 
distractions and has good listening skills with peers and adults.  

Year 2 –Lea and Eduardo have worked hard, remaining focused and have shown 
great listening skills when working with peers and adults. 
Year 3 – Taylor and Shiv have both demonstrated good focus this week and have 
listened well to their peers and adults. 
Year 4 – Nathan and Esme can be relied on to listen carefully to teaching and will 
often use this to help others to understand, and to finish work to a higher standard.
 Year 5 – Heath has stayed on task all week and has ignored all distractions. Elwood 
always shows good listening skills.
 Year 6 – The whole of Year 6 have amazingly maintained their focus, stayed on task 
and ignored distractions during their assessments this week. 

Year 1 – Roan has been working hard on focussing on his learning tasks this week 
and Darcy showed brilliant concentration when writing up her history report.



This week, Clive the Carrot is awarded to…

Year 1!
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Housepoints – Friday 12th May 2023

Fallow wins!


